
 
 

 

 

 

Press release: Eslöv, Sweden – 07.12.2007 

 

 

Positive Gaming is looking for music and stepchart artists, for 
their new four panel interactive machine dance game software, 

which will be released in the autumn of 2008 
 

 

If you are a musician, a stepchart artist, or eventually both, please apply as soon as 

possible to get YOUR content into this new exciting game.  

Music Artists will retain their song rights, if a song makes it into the game.  

Please note, that we have put up minimal requirements for an entry to be processed.  

 

 

Music:  

* Songs containing lyrics must not contain language unsuitable for children.  

* Content will not infringe the copyrights and other intellectual property rights of any 

third party.  

 

If you are interested in having your music in our game, please provide us with your 

music using the contact details below.  

 

 

Stepcharts:  

At this point we do not want to specify in detail, how a song or stepchart should sound or 

look like, to keep the full creative potential of an artist upright.  

 

If you are an experienced stepchart artist and interested in having your stepchart in our 

game, please provide us with references from your stepchart artist history.  

 

 

Interested?  

Please drop an email to application@positivegaming.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Positive Gaming was behind making machine dance into an official world sport and dance 

discipline and is the main driving force, investor as well as a co-developer of the world’s 

first commercial wireless multiplayer dance game system. 


